Jordan Young

From: Robert Bartels <rbartels@pwd.org>

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 12:21 PM

To: Jordan Young

Subject: RE: Great Diamond Island, Diamond Cove General Store

Yes, | received the fixture count. Itis really low. | can’t imagine the difference between this restaurant use and the
previous general store use are all that different. We will be sending out the Ability to Serve Determination shortly.

Thanks,

Robert Bartels

Senior Project Engineer
Portland Water District
Phone:

E-mail: rbartels@pwd.org
http://www.pwd.org

From: Jordan Young [mailto:jyoung@blaisce.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 11:26 AM

To: Robert Bartels <rbartels@pwd.org>

Subject: RE: Great Diamond Island, Diamond Cove General Store

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Robert,

I am just confirming that you have received the fixture count for the subject property that | sent you around 2:30
yesterday.

Thanks,
Jordan

Jordan D. Young

RBlais

Blais Civil Engineers

27 Gorham Road, Suite 207

Scarborough, ME 04074

207-730-7200 | BCE Web Site | BCE LinkedIn

Engineering | Regulatory Permitting | Construction Services

Disclaimer: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and contain privileged or copyright information. You must not disclose,
copy, distribute or use the contents of this email if you are not the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify the
sender immediately, and delete this email message from your system.



From: Jordan Young

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 2:36 PM

To: rbartels@pwd.org

Subject: Great Diamond Island, Diamond Cove General Store

Hi Robert,

Per our conversation on the phone, here are the fixtures counts for the change of use to a restaurant.
| also attached the estimated construction timeline, just in case it helps out at all.

Thanks,
Jordan

Jordan D. Young

RElais

Blais Civil Engineers

27 Gorham Road, Suite 207

Scarborough, ME 04074

207-730-7200 | BCE Web Site | BCE LinkedIn

Engineering | Regulatory Permitting | Construction Services

Disclaimer: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and contain privileged or copyright information. You must not disclose,
copy, distribute or use the contents of this email if you are not the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify the
sender immediately, and delete this email message from your system.



